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God bless you dear brothers, the peace of the Lord be with you and 

His mercy. 

Thank God we are well despite the circumstances that our country is 

going through, every day things get worse, but thank God we continue 

working in this beautiful work. 

In this month 3 new souls were baptized for the glory of God, among 

them 2 of my nieces. 

Also this month I have visited the indigenous brothers who meet in San 

Juan to help them with evangelism and the teachings of the word of 

God. 

We also continue visiting the brothers and the new visits. For the glory 

of God we continue to grow in number and spiritually. 
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We ask for your prayers for our country so that everything will improve 

soon. 

Also for food to be found and lower its price. 

I ask for your prayers for my family and for my person so that the Lord 

may continue to help us and give us great health. 

Thank you for the great help that you give us, in these difficult times 

has been a great help, God multiply you greatly. 

Your brother and servant: José Gregorio Díaz. 

  Goodness and Mercy 
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